
Student Readiness for Remote Learning 

Further to the HWDSB notice that recently went out, should schools need to revert 

back to remote learning, we need to know how prepared students are with regards 

to devices and internet access. 

 

Please go to the Parent Portal, under “Forms” and complete the “Readiness for 

Distance Learning” form.  One form is to be filled out for each child, and this form 

must to be completed by midnight Wednesday, November 11, 2020. 


